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	Topic/Agenda Item
	Discussion/Conclusion
	Action/Recommendation
	Responsible Person(s)

	Approval of August 2008 Meeting Minutes


	Dr. Berg moved to approve the August 2008 meeting minutes.  Dr. Kim seconded.  Motion carried.


	No action required.


	

	Spring 2009 Tracking
	Spring 2009 tracking was presented.

	No action required.


	

	Faculty Appointments

	Dr. Berg moved to appoint Jozef Borvak, Ph.D. to Category I graduate faculty membership.  Dr. Planz seconded.  Motion carried.  

Dr. Gwirtz moved to appoint Vicki Duval, BSN to temporary graduate faculty membership.  Dr. Planz seconded.  Motion carried.  

Dr. Gwirtz moved to appoint Laurie Comeau to temporary graduate faculty membership.  Dr. Planz seconded.  Motion carried. 
Dr. Gwirtz moved to appoint Sherif Al-Farra, M.D. to temporary graduate faculty membership.  Dr. Planz seconded.  Motion carried.  

	Notify Dr. Borvak
Notify Ms. Duval
Notify Ms. Comeau
Notify Dr. Al-Farra

	[Ms. Griffith]

[Ms. Griffith]

[Ms. Griffith]
[Ms. Griffith]


	Course Inventory
	Dr. Kaman moved to change BMSC 5520 Ethical, Legal and Social Issues for the Responsible Conduct of Clinical Research from 1 SCH to 2 SCH.  Dr. Grant seconded.  Motion carried.  
	Ms. Lee to update Course Catalog.

	[Ms. Lee]


	GSA Update 
	Ms. Aldy reported that Dr. Ransom was scheduled to speak at the next GSA meeting to discuss the student satisfaction survey.  The GSA earmarked remaining 2007-08 funds to the Library for journals.   Ms. Aldy announced that the GSA website was up and running.   

	No action required
	


	Topic/Agenda Item
	Discussion/Conclusion
	Action/Recommendation
	Responsible Person(s)

	Announcements
	The post-doctoral educational office is being redeveloped.
Dr. Cardarelli is developing a freestanding PhD in primary care and will present details at a future Graduate Council meeting.
Dr. Vishwanatha requested that the GSBS Office of Admissions & Services be notified of any student funding changes throughout the year.
The next Graduate Council meeting is the Graduate Council retreat scheduled for November 13.  
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